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From: Peter Bradfield [PeterB@aerial.co.uk] Sent: Mon 3/19/2007 11:54 AM
To: Peter Green

Cc:

Subject: RE: FO Grant

Attachments:

Hi Peter,

I've been looking at the history on this. It would seem the FCC insisted on the Fibre link being
tested as part of the Pasadena project.

At that point we decided to try and get a generic type approval to avoid going through this process
on all systems with a F/O backbone.

If you or Paul could give me a call to discuss it would be helpful.

Regards,



